Letter of Intent to Apply
Reentry Partnership Housing Program
Please submit this letter of intent to the following email address: rphapplications@dca.ga.gov  
You will receive an email before the end of March with registration links for the April trainings.

	We are prioritizing recruitment of providers outside of these counties:  Barrow, Bibb, Chatham, Clarke, Clayton, DeKalb, Douglas, Franklin, Fulton, Habersham, Houston, Liberty, Lowndes, Muscogee, Newton, Richmond, Tift, Troup, Ware.   Also, RPH is being expanded to provide services to the sex offender population.  The program is seeking providers that can house this population if they meet the additional qualifications outlined in the RPH Guidelines, which can be viewed at https://dcs.georgia.gov/housing-programs.



	APPLICANT INFORMATION

	ORGANIZATION NAME:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]

	MAILING ADDRESS:
(include City, State, Zip)
	

	PHYSICAL ADDRESS: if different from Mailing:
(include City, State, Zip)
	

	CONTACT PERSON (name/title):
	

	CONTACT PHONE:
	

	CONTACT EMAIL:
	



	I/My organization intends to apply as a:
	  ☑
	Type

	Non-profit
	
	

	For profit
	
	

	Sole Proprietor
	
	



	Please provide a brief description of your experience providing housing services, the populations currently served, and history of your organization (use additional sheet if necessary).
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